
File No. 07-3885-S1 
TO THE COUNCIL OF THE 
CITY OF LOS ANGELES 
 
Your     TRANSPORTATION    Committee 
 
report as follows: 
 
TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE REPORT relative to current policies and procedures for the 
maintenance of the bike/walking path along the Metro Orange Line, specifically between Balboa 
Boulevard and Hazeltine Avenue. 
 
Recommendation for Council action: 
 
NOTE and FILE the Los Angeles Department of Transportation report dated May 7, 2009, as 
initiated by Motion (Cardenas - Greuel), inasmuch as the report is submitted for information only 
and no Council action is necessary. 
 
Fiscal Impact Statement:  Not applicable. 
 
Community Impact Statement:  None submitted. 
 
SUMMARY 
 
On May 7, 2009, the Los Angeles Department of Transportation (LADOT) submitted a report, in 
response to Motion (Cardenas - Greuel), that provided background information and a status 
report on the maintenance of the Orange Line bicycle path.  At a regular meeting held on May 
27, 2009, the Transportation Committee considered the LADOT report regarding the 
maintenance of the bike/walking path along the Metro Orange Line, specifically between Balboa 
Boulevard and Hazeltine Avenue.  Representatives from the LADOT and Los Angeles Police 
Department gave the Committee background information on the matter.  An opportunity for 
public comment was held.  Afterwards, the Committee moved to note and file the LADOT report, 
inasmuch as the report is submitted for information only and no Council action is necessary.  
This matter is now forwarded to the Council for its consideration. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MEMBER   VOTE 
GREUEL:    YES 
LABONGE:   YES 
ALARCON:   YES 
PARKS:   YES 
ROSENDAHL:  YES 
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